
 
 

Date: December 22, 2023  

To: All Emcon Services Inc. Members – Area 1 

Re: Re-Opener Contract Has Ratified 

We are happy to report that your new collective agreement language has ratified. 

Thank you for your support in our negotiations. A new version of the collective agreement will be 
printed in the coming months. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact one of the members of your committee. 

In Solidarity, 

Fred Wickheim, Bargaining Committee Chair 
Shea Morgan, Bargaining Committee Member 
Nick Kornet, Bargaining Committee Member 
Sean Antrim, BCGEU Staff Representative 
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